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Church of the Ascension 

Sudbury, Ontario 

'You know the generosity of our Lord Jesus Christ: he was rich, yet for your 
sake he became poor, so that through his poverty you might become rich.'  

(2 Corinthians 8.9, REB) 
-Bishop’s motto for 2014 

Rector The Ven. Anne Germond 

1476 Sparks St., Sudbury ON P3A 2E1 

Parish Office 705-566-2790 Fax 705-566-5215 

Home (Anne) 705-671-6223 



Welcome to our 10 am summer service during July and August. We hope
not know who might attend either the 9am or the 11am service during the
ioners. 

Thank you to those who are caring for the church building over

In our prayers ...

Attendance on July 6th was 63 and on July 13th 73.

Summer Flowers  

If you  would like to place flowers in the church as a thank offering 
or a memorial offering during the summer months, please speak to 
Rev. Anne or sign your name on the flower sheet outside the ladies 
washroom. 

Please pray for the following people for God’s continued healing and 
strength during the coming week., especially Aileen Haslam, Ken 
Walsh, Fredris Caines, Doug Wilson, Myrna Sheppard, Daryl Keen, 
Karin Hoffman, Tammy, Cathy Walton, Bill Craig, Brian, May King, 
Joyce Laking, Elma Skierszkan, Naina, Robbie, Christina, Sylvia, 
Wanda Barnes., Ron MacDonald, Milt Fleming, Kay, Joanne, Paul, 
Joe, Mags Gill 

We pray for all of the seniors in our parish and who are unable to 
make it to church on a regular basis. We pray for those who live at 
home, in retirement residences or in nursing homes that they will 
feel God's presence in their daily lives. 

We pray for those travelling over the summer months; that God will 
grant them travelling mercies. 

We give thanks for the gift of a child, a son, Samuel Peter Philip 
Verbree, born to Amy and Nick in Ottawa on June 28th. Proud and 
happy grandparents are Leanne and Peter Verbree. 

We give thanks for the gift of a child, a daughter, born to Darryl 
and Christine Dionne on June 27th. Proud and happy grandmother 
is Cathy Dionne. 

We pray for Perry Kimakowich and Joanne Vaillant as they pre-
pare for the sacrament of marriage on August 23rd. 

In our parish we pray for our wardens and leaders and in our parish 
family, for  
July 20th, Steve & Genee Marshfield, Laurie & Dave Martin, Wil-
liam & Collette May; 



Welcome to our 10 am summer service during July and August. We hope that you will take a moment to introduce yourself to someone you do 
not know who might attend either the 9am or the 11am service during the year.  Summer is a great opportunity to get to know our fellow parish-

Thank you to those who are caring for the church building over the summer months through church cleaning and yard care. 

In our prayers ... 

Attendance on July 6th was 63 and on July 13th 73. 

T he flowers in the church on July 27th are given to the glory of 
God and in joyful celebration of the 5th birthday of Lyric Rob-

erts, by her granny Molly Roberts and Chris Cawte. Happy birthday 
Lyric! 

July 27th, William & Bernice May, Heather & Jeremy Mannella, 
Paul & Karen Manning 

In the Diocese of Algoma, we pray for  
July 20th, Lake of Bays Parish, St. Ambrose’s, Baysville, St. Mary 
Magdalene, Dorset, St. John’s, Fox Point, St. James’, Port Cunning-
ton, The Rev. Heather Manuel, The Rev. Canon John Thompson 
(Hon.) 
July 27th,St. Peter the Apostle, Elliot Lake, St. James’, Massey, St. 
George’s, Espanola, Gowan Gillmor Memorial Chapel, Sagamok, 
Spanish River, The Rev. Henk Willems, The Rev. Beth Topps Wil-
lems (Assoc.) 

In the Anglican Church of Canada, we pray for our Primate, Arch-
bishop Fred Hiltz, for our Metropolitan, Archbishop Colin Johnson, 
for our Diocesan Bishop, Bishop Stephen Andrews; for our Arch-
deacon Anne Germond and for our parish clergy Rev. Anne, Fr. 
Bob and Rev. Rhonda. 

In the Anglican Cycle of Prayer, 
July 6th, The Episcopal Church in the Philippines, The Most Revd 
Edward Pacyaya Malecdan Prime , Bishop of the Episcopal Church 
in the Philippines  
July 13th, Province de L'Eglise Anglicane au Rwanda, The Most 
Revd Dr Onesphore Rwaje , Archbishop of L'Eglise Episcopal au 
Rwanda and Bishop of Gasabo,  



If you wish to receive regular enews updates please complete the 
form on the back of the News and Announcements and return to 
the office via the sidespeople. 

Readings for the Sixth Sunday after Pentecost 

Genesis 28:10-19a  Romans 8:12-25 

Psalm 139:1-12, 23-24  Ma�hew 13:24-30, 36-43 

Readings for the Seventh Sunday after Pentecost 

Genesis 29:15-28  Romans 8:26-39 

Psalm 105:1-11, 45b  Ma�hew 13:31-33, 44-52 

Readings for the Eighth Sunday after Pentecost 

Genesis 32:22-31  Romans 9:1-5 

Psalm 17:1-7, 15  Matthew 14:13-21 

Genesis 37:1-4, 12-28  Romans 10:5-15 

Psalm 105: 1-6, 16-22, 45b  Matthew 14:22-33 

Readings for the Ninth Sunday after Pentecost 

Welcome to  summer vis i tors!  

We extend a warm Ascension welcome to anyone who might be vis-
iting Sudbury and family from out of town this summer. We are 
glad to have you worshipping with us today and ask that you please 
sign the guest book at the back of the church. 

P a r i s h  D i r e c t o r y  

Email. ascension@vianet.ca 

Web Site  www.churchoftheascensionsudbury.com 

Rector  The Ven. Anne Germond 

Hon. Assistant The Rev. Rhonda Hirst 

Hon. Associate  The Rev. Dr. Robert Derrenbacker 

Rector’s Warden  Erma Howe 705-521-0377 

People’s Warden Anne Trimmer 705-566-8127 

Deputy Warden Harley Moulton (705) 524-1182 

Altar Guild Anne Trimmer 705-566-8127 

Hall & Church Usage Marlene Moulton 705-524-1182 

Parish Life Chair Kath Greenidge 705-560-5069 

Children’s Ministry Cindy Caines 705-524-5394 

Webmaster  Kath Greenidge 705-560-5069  


